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The Department of Pharmacology and Pharmacognosy was pleased to welcome two 

Novartis/Rutgers University postdoctoral fellows, Madhuri Dhawan and Michelle Pernice, 

who visited the department in February 2014. The two visiting fellows were accompanied by 

Sarah A. Muthuri from the Novartis Pharma Services offices in Kenya. 

Madhuri and Michelle both graduated with Pharm. D. degrees in 2012, and are Rutgers Fellows 

currently working at Novartis under the 2013-2014 Novartis/Rutgers University Pharmaceutical 

Industrial Fellowship Program.  

Michelle is involved in Drug Regulatory Affairs, while Madhuri is involved in Marketing and 

Commercial Evaluation of early products. 

The visitors met with staff and post-graduate students at the Department, where they shared 

aspects of their work at Novartis, and possibilities of future collaborations with the Department. 

 


